













February 14, 2025

Thank you for your interest in the Energy Efficiency and Conservation Block Grants Program. At this time, application solicitations for the program have been put on hold due to the ongoing review of federal programs related to energy and environment.

The WVOE will provide updated information on the status of the program and the Round 3 competition as soon as it becomes available. In the meantime, we thank you for your interest in the program and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

The West Virginia Office of Energy

SARAH E. MESSBAUER | Deputy Director

auch Mesbacus

West Virginia Office of Energy